

# Comments for Planning Application 21/00269/VAR

Dear Sir/Madam,

Dr Heather Tolliday,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 05/03/2021 4:16 PM from Dr Heather Tolliday.

## **Application Summary**

Address:	The Lodge 122 Banbury Road Oxford Oxfordshire OX2 7BP
Proposal:	Variation of condition 2 (Develop in accordance with approved plans) and 8 (Landscape carry out after completion) of planning permission 18/03113/FUL (Erection of 2no. dwellinghouses (Use Class C3) within the grounds of 122 Banbury Road, including new access off Belbroughton Road, landscaped amenity space, car parking, bin and cycle storage.) to reflect changes to scheme design and remove reference to previously permitted landscaping scheme.
Case Officer:	Tobias Fett

#### Click for further information

#### **Customer Details**

Name:	Dr Heather Tolliday
Address:	4 Belbroughton Rd Oxford OX2 6UZ

#### **Comments Details**

Commenter Type:	Neighbours
Stance:	Customer objects to the Planning Application
Reasons for comment:	<ul> <li>Effect on adjoining properties</li> <li>Effect on character of area</li> <li>Effect on privacy</li> <li>Effect on traffic</li> <li>Height of proposal</li> <li>Information missing from plans</li> <li>Local ecology, biodiversity</li> <li>Local plan policies</li> <li>Noise and disturbance</li> </ul>

- Not enough info given on application

#### Comments:

I am dismayed by the variations proposed for the development of this site. The original application pushed at the boundaries of what was reasonable within current aspirations and plans for the area. I disagree entirely with the variations.

### Kind regards

\_\_\_

This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. All communications sent to or from Oxford City Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. if you have received this email in error please notify the author by return email.

\_\_

This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com